Residential Burglary Arrest
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Incident: Residential Burglary Arrest

Contact: Watch Commander, 805.339.4416

Location: 100 block of East Barnett Street

Date/Time Occurred: May 29,2015 @ 7:47 PM

Officer(s) Involved: Ventura Police Patrol Officers
Victim(s):

Suspect(s): Charles Thurman, 58 years old from Wyoming
Report #: 15-07211 and 15-07215

Narrative:

On May 29, 2015 at &47 PM, an alert citizen in the 100 block of East Barnett Street called the Ventura Police Command Center
and reported suspicious activity at a residence on the street. As officers arrived on scene, they found the suspect as he was
jumping over a rear fence, leaving the residence’s backyard. He was in possession of property from the house, and the
subsequentinvestigation revealed he had just burglarized the home. The suspect’s vehicle, which was parked nearby, was
searched, and additional property unrelated to the house he had just burglarized was found inside of it. The property in the vehicle
was traced back to a separate, unreported residential burglary, which had occurred earlier in the day, in the 100 block of North Oak
Streetin Ventura.

The suspect was arrested and later booked into the Ventura County Jail for residential burglary and an unrelated warrant out of
Wyoming. All of the recovered stolen property was returned to the rightful owners.

The investigation into this incident is ongoing. Anyone with information related to this incident is urged to call the Ventura Police
Department at (805) 339-4309.
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